
            Newsletter                                    November 2023 

 

The FAO Staff Coop Library is 

reopening on TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER ! 

 

Many interesting books await you so 

come and visit us on Tuesdays or Fridays 

from 11.30 – 14.00 in 

Room E008. 

We shall be happy to see you again after such 

a long time! 

 
Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties, who respond directly to clients. 


